
Tribal Chairman Jeff Haozous on his reelection:  
 
“I am grateful to the voters of the Fort Sill Apache Tribe for electing me to 
an eighth term as Tribal Chairman.  I am honored that you continue trust 
me to fight for our people and to move our tribe forward. 
 
In my new term, I am committed to keep working to restore our tribe to its 
rightful place in our homeland, to further develop our tribe’s economy, to 
support our educational programs, and to continue cultivating our cultural 
renaissance. 
 
I look forward working together with our tribe’s leadership and our 
members to accomplish these things for the benefit of all of our people.”	
  


